
This has been a busy month, as ever. We've seen a staff retirement and our new employees successfully 
pass their probationary periods. We had our first and last (I hope) snow closings of the season. 
Procedures for implementing our Code of Conduct policy with respect to bedbugs were created and 
used. 

We are signing up staff for training opportunities this spring. I will not be attending my annual 
Evergreen conference this year since the timing of the director search and my duties here will both 
conflict. I may look for some training later in the year since there is funding in the budget for this.

Committee meetings were held to discuss recommendations from our lawyers on patron access and 
children's issues. Reports in the discussion section of our March meeting will detail all these proposals.

Submitted by John Rucker
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